Motor Vehicle Administration
6601 Ritchie Highway M.E.
Glen Burnie, MD 21062

D-01-14-01

DATE: January 30, 2014

BULLETIN TO: Automotive Dismantlers and Recyclers
FROM: Business Licensing & Consumer Services
RE: CS — 80 Inventory Stickers

The Motor Vehicle Administration (MVA) will have available for issuance, new CS-80 Inventory
Stickers. The new stickers will begin with the letter “C” followed by 5 numeric (CO0001-C99999)
and will be issued after the “B” stickers have been exhausted.

As a reminder, please be sure to enter the alpha character when recording the inventory
number. This will help to prevent the duplication of numbers in your inventory, RAPID, NMVTIS,
etc. If you have any questions regarding this bulletin, please contact the Division of Business
Licensing and Consumer Services by e-mail at mvablcsd@mva.maryland.gov. As always, we
appreciate your cooperation regarding the issuance of the new stickers.
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